
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! February Half Term 2019 

Monday 25th February     

School reopens   

Year 3 Swimming                                                                                                       

Thursday 28th February 

Year 6 Booster session (selected children) 3.30-5pm                                                                                                                              

w/b 4th March 

World Book Week  

Thursday 7th March 

Children to dress as their favourite book character  

w/b 11th March 

British Science Week  

                                                   

Headteacher’s Note:  

I am so proud of your wonderful children! What an 
amazing show it was last week. The children and staff 
have thoroughly enjoyed working with ‘Rock Kidz’ at the 
end of this half term.  It was lovely to see such great 
support for the school in Colne Municipal Hall -Trawden 
can certainly raise the roof!                                                                  
Well done and thank you to all involved. 

Mrs Beetham has left us this week and we wish her all 
the very best with the new baby. Year 1 remain in safe 
hands with Mrs Smith covering maternity leave for the 
duration of her absence. Mrs Grimshaw and Miss                 
Westwell also continue to look after Year 3 until Mr 
Burnley returns to school. 

I do hope you have a relaxing and enjoyable half term 
break with your families.  

If you are in Year 3 please remember your swimming 
kits on Monday as you are off for your first swimming 
lesson. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

Mrs Stinchon  

 

 

PTA Meeting - 13th February 

Thank you to those who attended our PTFA meeting on Wednes-

day. The most successful schools are supported by a dedicated 

and enthusiastic PTFA and we are very grateful to those parents 

and carers who give up their time to support us, it is much appre-

ciated. 

We have some exciting events for you to pop on your calendar; 

Wednesday 20th March - FILM NIGHT (EYFS & KS1) 

Thursday 21st March - FILM NIGHT (KS2) 

Tuesday 26th March - MOTHERS DAY POP UP SHOP IN SCHOOL (KS1) 

Thursday 28th March - MOTHERS DAY POP UP SHOP IN SCHOOL (KS2) 

Wednesday 1st May  - CHOCOLATE BINGO EVENING 6-8PM 

Thursday 23rd May - NEXT PTFA MEETING - 3.45PM  

Year 5 Class Assembly                          

Please save the date in your diary 

for Year 5’s fantastic assembly;                                                  

Wednesday 3rd April at 2.45pm 
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Inter-School Competitions 
 
Parents and carers are always welcome to come and 
support us at our inter-school competitions.                                
Mr Irvine will continue to enter us into as many of 
these as possible. Look out for participation letters  
for up-coming events; 
 
 Wednesday 27th February - Y5/6 A team                 

football 
 Tuesday 5th March - Y5/6 Indoor Athletics 
 Monday 11th March - Y5/6 Girls Netball 
 Wednesday 20th March - Y5/6 A Team Football 
 Monday 25th March - Y5/6 Girls Netball 
 Wednesday 3rd April - Y3 Cricket tournament 
 
The children all performed bril-
liantly last Wednesday during the 
football tournament. The team 
narrowly missed out on qualifying 
for the semi-final!  We won 1, drew 1 and lost 1. 
We would like to thank all the parents too who                      
supported the team and helped with transport. 
Without you it would be very difficult to enter such a 
variety of events. 

 

Monday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                           

Year 5/6 Netball with Mr Irvine and Miss 

Barlow (a qualified youth umpire)                                                                                

Starts 25th February - 1st April (last one) 

Tuesday 3.30-4.30pm 

KS2 Kurling Club with Mr Irvine  

Starts 26th February - 2nd April (last one) 

Wednesday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                                     

BFC - KS1 Handball                                                                                

Starts 27th February - 3rd April (last one) 

KS2 Gardening with Mr Lomax and Mrs       

Nelson                                                              

Starts 27th February - 3rd April (last one) 

Thursdays   3.30-5.00pm                                                                  

Karate KS1 hall with Sensei Simon  

   

 

Congratulations to all our award winners this week! 

Attendance 

EYFS & Year 1 achieved 100% attendance –well done. 

Stars of the week  

EYFS - Beau                 Year  4 - Helena  

Year 1 - Autumn        Year 5 - Ethan  

Year 2 - James            Year 6 - All children 

Year 3 - Kalen  

Parents Evening 

Letters will be sent out the first week 
back after half term for Parents                     
Evening, these will be held on; 

11th March (3.40pm-6pm) & 12th March (5pm-
7.30pm)  - all year groups except Year 3 
 

19th March (3.40pm-6pm) & 20th March (5pm-
7.30pm) - Year 3  

Science Fair  

Mr Loynds is planning  an exciting 

science fair to be held in school on 

15th March at 1.30pm. See poster attached 

The children will be competing to win prizes and all 

parents and carers are welcome to join us. 

We would love any budding scientists (you!) to come 

into school and help us judge the children’s efforts. 



Trawden Forest Primary School’s  

Science Fair 

Friday 15th March @ 1:30pm 

Theme: Working Scientifically 

You can choose any topic as long as you can complete an  

investigation and show your findings.  

Your project should be completed at home.  

Adult Judges - Would you like to help judge our Science Fair. 

If  so, please contact the School Office by Friday 8th March.  

Prizes to 

be won!  

 


